
 
 

 
 
 
 

A message from your Coordinator 

We have been very busy in the last 2 weeks celebrating BIG ART 

WEEK don’t forget to get your entries in for a chance to win big.  

We have been doing a lot of painting, drawing, and creating.  

WE are getting ready for Mission X starting in less than a week, 

where we welcome Andrea and Megan back, we will be off to 

the movies, rock climbing and funtopia, plus reliving my 

childhood with some yo-yo fun and lots more fun. 

The children have been having lots of time on the basketball 

court playing soccer, using the hula hoops and playing on the 

playground, please remember to make sure children have a 

jumper.  For those not joining us on the holidays be have a safe 

and sound holiday and see you all back term 3.  Term 3 we will 

be doing Christmas in July lets see if Chip comes for a visit, and 

doing lots of science activities. 

Till then bye Emma and BE 

 

  

• Mission X Starts 

• Bubbles Not Balloons 

• Movies 

• Hula Hoops 

Activities 
coming up 

Join in the fun of Outside 

School Hours Care activities 

and experiences with Your 

OSHC and Rocketeers. 

Make a booking 

Book now 

21/6/23 

Skye Primary 

https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/
https://apps.apple.com/app/apple-store/id1529575453?pt=120333103&ct=edmbookings&mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.com.campaustralia.parent
https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/

